
Cyprus News Agency: Thank you, Stéphane. It is reported in Cyprus that Secretary-

General’s office had some contacts and meetings with the Greek Cypriot side in the last 

two days, here in United Nations Headquarters. 

So, do we have any update? When will a senior United Nations Official be visiting 

Cyprus?  

 

Dujarric: I can confirm you that yesterday our Under-Secretary-General for Political and 

Peacebuilding Affairs, Rosemary DiCarlo, met with the Greek Cypriot negotiator, 

Menelaos Menelaou, and as for possible travel date, we will announce that when we are 

ready to announce it. 

 


